NOTICE OF PRIVACY PRACTICES


The federal Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act, as amended (“HIPAA”), requires that I provide my clients with a Notice of the Privacy Practices that I follow in my practice with regard to the protection of the privacy and confidentiality of their health information (“Protected Health Information” or “PHI”).  I am required to follow the privacy practices set forth in this notice.


Any person has the right to request a paper copy of this notice by submitting a written request to me at any time.


I may amend my privacy practices from time to time as long as they continue to comply with applicable federal and New York State laws and regulations.  If I amend my privacy practices, I will issue a new Notice of Privacy Practices and will provide it to all of my current clients, on request, and to new clients whom I see after the date that the new Notice of Privacy Practices is effective.


If I amend my privacy practices and issue a new Notice of Privacy Practices, I reserve the right to change in the future the terms of my Notice of Privacy Practices and to make such new provisions applicable to all Protected Health Information that I created or received prior to issuing the new Notice of Privacy Practices.


I will post a copy of my current Notice of Privacy Practices in my office and will have copies available to provide to those who request them.

Complaints


If a client has any questions or concerns about this Notice of Privacy Practices, he or she may discuss them with me.  If a client believes that I have violated his or her privacy rights, he or she may complain to me, in writing, specifying: (a) the action or failure to act which is the cause of the complaint; (b) approximately when this action or failure to act took place; (c) why he or she believes the alleged action or failure to act was improper; and (d) the remedy he or she is seeking.  I will respond to the complaint in writing, although I may offer the client an opportunity to discuss the matter with me before doing so.

Privacy Official


Every health care provider who is required to be HIPAA compliant must designate a privacy official.  I have designated myself, Vivienne Kahng, as the privacy officer of my practice, to:

· Receive, investigate and respond to all complaints about alleged violations of HIPAA regulations in my practice.

· Receive, respond to and take any action required to be taken by my practice regarding all (a) client requests for access to his or her PHI; (b) client requests for amendment of his or her PHI; (c) client requests for an accounting of disclosures of his or her PHI; (d) client requests for restriction on the use and disclosure of his or her PHI; (e) client requests to receive communications of PHI from me by alternative means and/or at alternative locations; and (f) requests for a copy of my Notice of Privacy Practices.

· Develop and implement privacy and security practices for my practice and address any concerns relating to the privacy and security of PHI that arise in my practice.

· Monitor the effectiveness of the privacy and security practices in my practice and take any corrective action that is indicated to address any concerns relating to privacy and security of PHI.

I can be reached at:

160 Broadway, Suite 601

New York, NY  10038

(646) 371-8706
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